Offshore Petroleum Regulator
for Environment & Decommissioning

Hello,

OPRED has launched a project to deliver a modern service replacing existing PETS and EEMS services
and allowing us to provide a better service to industry. To help us achieve this and get us started in
the right way, we would value your thoughts and feedback.

We would be grateful for your time to complete a survey focused on PETS and EEMS submissions.
Your feedback is important and will help us ensure that any changes to our services will help to meet
your needs.

Please click on the following link to start the survey:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/EEMSPETS

The survey takes about 4-8 minutes to complete. We appreciate your time and valuable input. If you
choose to opt in for further research on PETS and EEMS through the survey, Fivium will be in touch
with you in due course.

Please note that this survey closes on Friday 13th December.

If you have any questions please contact OPRED@energysecurity.gov.uk
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